
 
 

 

From the Minister of Finance 
 
 

 

Mr Jim Allister MLA 
 

Private Office 
2nd Floor 
Clare House 
303 Airport Road West 
BELFAST 
BT3 9ED 

Tel: 028 9081 6216 
Email: private.office@finance-ni.gov.uk 
 
Your reference: 

 

Our reference: EXEC-0479-2020 

  
Date: 1st February 2021 

  

Dear Mr Allister,  
 
RESPONSE DURING STATEMENT ON 2021-22 DRAFT BUDGET 
 
On 19th January 2021, during my oral statement on the 2021-22 Draft Budget, you 
asked how much the Executive intends to spend on the centenary.  
 
In my response I stated that budgets for it will be included in TEO’s overall spend. 
However, it is the British Government that has created a fund for the centenary.  
 
I have copied this correspondence to the Speaker, and to all Members. I will also place 
a copy in the Assembly library.  
 
Is mise le meas 
 

 
 
CONOR MURPHY MLA 
MINISTER OF FINANCE 
 

 




